
HEY KIDS 
 

We are Hosting a Bird Box Building 
Workshop and You’re Invited!  
 

It’s on the afternoon of 
Saturday April 19th (after 
the Marsh Cleanup). 
 

And it’s Free! 
 

All the Finished Bird Boxes will be placed in the 
Dufferin Marsh.  You’ll be able to watch the busy birds 
raising young in your box. 

 

To Register call Mary, the Dufferin Marsh Coordinator, 
at 905-859-0056 x 5226.  Hurry as spaces are limited. 

 
The box building will be 
supervised by members of the 
Schomberg Lions Club and the 
Dufferin Marsh Committee. 
 
  Sponsored by the  
  Schomberg Lions Club 

 


